NDSWG Report to ROS

April 12, 2012 
NDSWG has not met since January 17, 2012. 

NDSWG conducted a review of changes to the ERCOT Nodal ICCP Communication Handbook. The redlined version of the handbook was emailed to NDSWG. The changes are basic changes for QSE’s to align with three recent NPRR changes: 1. Aggregated Resources (NPRR 437). 2. Resource status codes for startup and shutdown (NPRR348). 3. Non-Spin Deployment notifications (NPRR 354). NDSWG does not have any concerns with the changes and recommends ROS approve the changes.

Next NDSWG meeting April 17, 2012
